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December 14, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. 

Present:  Chair, Fran Parks, and members Stan Goldstein and Laurie Hadley.  One member of the public 

was present. 

The Chairman said she had contacted four landscaping companies and requested bids.  Two companies 

(DeMello Brothers, Marstons Mills, MA and Miller landscaping, Mashpee, MA.) declined to submit bids.  

Two companies responded:  Maffei Landscape Contractors and Clipper Landscape.  Both companies are 

based in Mashpee. 

Costs from both companies did not differ substantially.  The consensus was that Maffei being a larger 

company might be able to respond more quickly.  They also stated they would begin plowing when 

accumulation reached 2” while Clipper the parking area would only be plowed at the end of a storm. 

A motion was made and seconded that the Maffei proposal be accepted.  It passed unanimously. 

A motion  to adjourn was passed at 10:09. 

     Respectfully submitted 

 

     FRANCES S. PARKS 

     Chairman 

 


